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Hi folks,
 
Please add this submission to your processing workplan.
 
Nga mihi
Frances
 
Frances Skilton | Senior Policy Analyst, Land & Water Policy
Land, Water & Climate Policy Directorate | Policy & Trade
Telephone:  | Mobile:  | Web: www.mpi.govt.nz
 

From: Natasha Schuurmans-Komene  
Sent: Friday, 18 October 2019 1:17 PM
To: 

Cc: Hamish McKinnon ; Chris Brankin
; Ronnie Cooper ;

Rebecca Clements 
Subject: Ngai Tahu submission - Proposed National Policy Statement on Urban Development and
Proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Lands
 
Tena koutou,
 
Please see attached the response from Te Runanga o Ngai Tahu regarding the
Proposed National Policy Statement on Urban Development and Proposed National
Policy Statement for Highly Productive Lands.
 
Please note below the approval of a time extension.
 
Nga mihi,
Natasha.
 
From: Stephanie Gard'ner  
Sent: Monday, 7 October 2019 3:20 p.m.
To: Hamish McKinnon 
Cc: Frances Skilton  Shadrach Rolleston

Subject: Ngai Tahu submission on NPS-UD and NPS-HPL
 
Kia ora Hamish,



Thanks for your phone call last week requesting an extended timeframe to put through the Ngai
Tahu submission.  As indicated on the phone it is not a problem for the urban or HPL team to
receive a late submission (particularly within the week timeframe you suggested).   I have
confirmed this with my colleagues working on the HPL proposal too.
 
Please feel free to get in contact with any other questions,
 
Nga mihi nui,
Stephanie
 
Stephanie Gard’ner – Senior Policy Analyst/Acting Manager - Urban and Infrastructure Policy
(Auckland)

Ministry for the Environment – Manatu Mo Te Taiao
Mobile:  Email: Website: www.mfe.govt.nz  
Tower Centre, Level 6, 45 Queen Street, PO Box 106483, Auckland 1143

MfE_logo

 

 
 

*********************************************************************************************

 

Please Note: The information contained in this e-mail message and any attached files may be confid*ential information,
and may also be the subject of legal professional privilege. It is not necessarily the official view of the Ministry for the
Environment. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is unauthorised. If you
have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and delete the original. Thank you.

 

*********************************************************************************************

 

______________________________________________________________________
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
______________________________________________________________________

CAUTION: This email and any attachment(s) contains information that is both
confidential and possibly legally privileged. 
No reader may make any use of its content unless that use is approved by Te Runanga o



Ngai Tahu and its subsidiary companies separately in writing. 
Any opinion, advice or information contained in this email and any attachment(s) is to be
treated as interim and provisional only and for the strictly limited purpose of the recipient
as communicated to us. 
Neither the recipient nor any other person should act upon it without our separate written
authorization of reliance. If you have received this message in error, please notify us
immediately and destroy this message.




